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Dear team,
Acknowledging that the consultation is currently underway I wish to state the existing restrictions on night time
flights are not effective. I can state honestly that regular overnight flights between the hours of 11pm and 7am

occur with larger aircraft and significant, sleep disturbing associated air displacement and engine noise.

Any further expansion that results in even more overnight flights must be investigated in full with appropriate
measurement sensors to rate the noise pollution.

As our quality of life is impacted by the quality of sleep I kindly request my objection is noted.

Kindest regards,
Howard
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